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Dr. W. H. Taylor (Trinity '97) lias opened an office in Port Dover.

Dr. H. L. Barber (Trinity, '92) of Emsdale, is opening an office at
Burk's Falls.

Dr. J. T. Duncan of Bloor street, Toronto, has returned froimi a
visit to California.

Dr. L. G. Parker, Sherbourne street, Toronto, lias returned after a
four months' vacation in Europe.

Dr. A. S. Tilley, of Bowmanville, who was operated on for an acute
attack of appendicitis in the Toronto General Hospital, is progressing
very satisfactorily.

Dr. Andrew Haig (Queens, '91) who bas been practising in Camp-
bellford, bas been appointed Superintendent of the Kingston General
Hospital in place of Dr. Jas. Third, resigned.

Dr. C. M. Stewart (Trinity '98), late bouse surgeon at the Toronto
General Hospital, has passed the final examinations of the Conjoint Board,
London, and bas been admitted an M. .C.S. and L.R.C.P.

We are glad to note that Dr. Joe Jordan (Tor. '00) was among the
members of C Company, R.C.R., who returned to Toronto last weçk. none
the worse for his wound and subsequent illness.

Dr. Donald McGillivray, lately of the residlent iedical staff, Toronto
General Hospital, bas recently passed the examinations of the Conjoint
Board, London, and been admitted M.R.C S. and L.R.C.P.

Dr. Donald J. Armour, F.R.C.S., M.R.C.P., a past resident assistant
in the Toronto General Hospital, and for some years Demonstrator o[
Anatomy in University College, London, lias been appointed to the
anatomical staff of the Medical Faculty of the University of Chicago,
under Dr. Lewellys F. Barker.

Dr. H. G. Barrie (Trinity '98), Y.M.C.A. representative with the
Royal Canadian Regiment, won for himîself an enviable reputation
among the men for his work in South Africa. Before landing at Halifax
the members of the regiment aboard the Idaho presented bim with a
purse of $500 as a practical expression of their appreciation.

We are pleased to announce to our readers the additibn of two new
members to our editorial staff in the persons of Hadley Willians, M.).,
F.R.C.S., of the Western University Medical Faculty, London, and
J. Coplin Stin-on, one of the best known surgeons of San Francisuo.
We feel sure that our obtaining the services of two men so weli and
favorably known to the Canadian profession will add greatly Io the
editorial strength of THE LANCET.
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